
 

 

Seattle HPHC: This Sunday is Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
December 2, 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Happy December, month of giving love! Jesus came into this world giving love and He lived and died for 
humanity. It is in the same spirit of giving love that we welcome this month as we honor Jesus in this 
Christmas season. 
 
Our local ACLC and UPF is leading the way in the celebration of Christmas. On Monday, December 4, 
2023 from 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm they will hold an appreciation dinner and Christmas party at Beacon 
United Methodist Church in Seattle. Let us support them by joining them in the celebration. Please see 
flyer invitation and RSVP in a separate email. 
 
Also, I would like to invite all of you to a special service to remember and honor the lives of the brothers 
and sisters from our community that already transitioned into the spirit world. We plan to hold it on 
December 10, 2023 from 1:30 pm to 2:30 pm at Seattle Family Church. 
 
We continue to pray in our Cheon Shim Won in the morning from 6:00 to 7:00 am. Also, in the evening 
from 8:30 to 9:15 pm. You can join in person and online using our Zoom link 
 

us04web.zoom,us/j/251525455 
 
Password: 2020 

 
This Sunday is Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service. Please come and join us to hear words of 
inspiration, worship, fellowship plus a great lunch from our Kodan members who will have Japanese 
Bento Bazaar. Make sure to bring some cash. 
 
May Heavenly Parent and True Parents love and blessing be with us always. 
 
With love, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 


